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Ken Lundberg Celebrates 20 Years of Service with the Durham Fire Department 

Congratulations to Firefighter Ken Lundberg on completing 20 years of service to the 
Town of Durham.  Ken began his career in the fire service in 2001 and was hired as a 
full-time Firefighter by the Durham Fire Department on January 20, 2004.  

Ken has served for several years on the Executive Board of the Durham Professional 
Firefighters Association, currently as the President.   

Ken has frequently been a key player in innovative fire department community outreach 
and public education ranging from developing firefighter story time videos, organizing 
neighborhood parades through the COVID period, firefighters reading at the Durham 
Public Library, or supporting numerous Durham Main Street events with the Firefighter’s 
Association. His passion for public service and grounding in family values has had an 
impact on the department and in the community.  

The department recently held an informal celebration with department members and 
Ken’s family to recognize Ken’s dedicated service to the department and the 
community.     

Congratulations, Ken!     

 


